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How to Comment

Please submit comments no later than

September 30, 2014.
If you would like to stay informed about this project, please include                      

your full name and address and/or email address with the comments,                    
so you can be added to the mailing list for future notices about this process. 

There are several ways to provide input:

Submit comments electronically to: 
http://parkplanning.nps.gov/knri

Submit written comments 
at a public meeting

Submit written comments at the 
park’s offices or by mail to:
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SuperintendentKnife River Indian VillagesNational Historic SiteP.O. Box 9, Stanton, ND 58571-0009
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